
 
Attention 

Trash and Recyclables Collection during the End of the Year/New Years 
 
 

【Recyclables and Trash Collection】 
★Burnable Garbage, Hazardous Flammable Items, Plastic Recyclables, Batteries 

… No collection from Jan. 1 (Wed) to Jan. 5 (Sun) 
★Non-Burnable Garbage, Large-Sized Garbage 

… No collection from Jan. 1 (Wed) to Jan. 5 (Sun) 
The collection of Non-Burnable Garbage and Large-Sized Garbage will be 
pushed back by one week in January.   (Ex.: The first Wednesday of the 
month for garbage collection will be Jan. 8, instead of Jan. 1.) 

★Paper Containers and Packaging, Miscellaneous Recyclable paper, Recyclable 
Plastic Bottles, Empty Glass Jars and Bottles, Empty Cans: 
… No collection from Jan. 1 (Wed) to Jan. 6 (Mon) 

 
【Requesting Large-Sized Garbage Pick-Up】 

★ Call the Large Waste Service Center at 0120-758-530 (If calling from outside of 
Aichi Prefecture or with a cell phone, call 052-950-2581)  
・ No service from Dec. 28 (Sat) to Jan. 5 (Sun) 
・ For pickups between Jan. 8 (Wed) and Jan. 10 (Fri), please call by 5:00 p.m. 

on Dec. 27 (Fri). 
★If you call the Trio-phone (3-way multilingual conference call) at the Nagoya 

International Center at 080-7994-7196, you can make a request using an 
interpreter. 

★For requests via the internet, please check the Nagoya City website. (Only 
available in Japanese) 

 


